
 
 

Highcliffe School Student Bulletin 
 

Monday 10th – Friday 14th January 2011: Week B 

 
Thought For The Week: 

Do not confuse motion and progress.  
A rocking horse keeps moving but does not make any progress. 

Alfred A. Montapert 
 

Year 8 Options advice: Please remember that you can make a referral for an interview with our Connexions 

advisor (Mr Dave Sherwin) to discuss GCSE option preferences and for general careers/options advice. Ask 

your tutor for a referral form if you have not already had one. Remember to ask your subject teachers for 

information about GCSE courses to help you with your decisions. 

 
Calling all Year 8 – 11 netballers!!! We have lots of league matches and competitions 

from February onwards. I would like to see all the netball players attending Netball 

Club on Wednesdays after school so that we can train for the forthcoming fixtures. We 

will be in the gym if it rains. I look forward to seeing you all. Mrs Webber. 

 

Sixth Form Interviews – January 2011: Reminder - the deadline for Sixth Form 

applications is January 4th. The Sixth Form interviews will take place between 

January 10th and 28th. You will receive a letter in the post informing you of your 

interview date, venue and time. In addition your tutor will give you an interview slip a 

few days before the interview. You will need to show this slip to your teacher in 

order to be given permission to go to your interview. Please bring your progress file 

and personal statement to the interview.  
 

We have received a record number of applications from external students this year and places on courses 

are going fast. If you have not yet handed your application form in, please return it to the Sixth Form 

office as soon as possible or bring it to your interview in order to secure a place on the courses of your 

choice.  

 

World Challenge Students: there is a World Challenge Meeting on Wednesday 12th January in AT1 at 

1.30pm.  Bring your lunch please.  Thanks.  Mr Nicholls. 

 

Craft Club starts again on Wednesday 11th January. We meet in the Library after 

school until 4.00pm. Students from all year groups are very welcome! 

 

 

 

 

I WONDER…… Can you bend air? 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MUSIC NOTICES 

 
Music clubs start again this week so we look forward to seeing you! 

 

Tuesday lunchtime 1.30 – 2pm – Guitar group EX2 

Wednesday lunchtime1.30 – 2pm – Treble makers EX3 

Wednesday after school 3.15 – 4.pm – Jazz Band EX3 

Thursday lunchtime 1.30 – 2pm – Shout (Years 7, 8 and 9 Choir) EX2 

Thursday lunchtime 1.30 – 2pm – Vocalis (Years 10, 11 and 6th Form Choir) EX3 

 
 

PE NOTICES 

 
 

Tuesday 11th -      3.05pm – 5.00pm: Year 7 Basketball tournament       

           (NJS) 

3.05pm – 4.00pm: Year 9 indoor football (SHM) 

 

Wednesday 12th -    3.05pm  – 4.15pm: Year 8-11 Netball Club (MWR) 

               Year 7 Rugby Club (JDN/NJS) 

 


